
Printed on: 18/10/2022 09:10:28

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

15/10/2022  13:27:482022/4210/T AMEND Kathrin Hake This seems to be extensive works, and I am in no position to comment on the need for each of the individual 

requests. I would just kindly ask you to please make sure not to remove more healthy trees unless it is 

absolutely necessary. 

Too many trees in this area are being felled because insurances make it increasingly difficult for homeowners.

Many thanks.
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